
VBCRC’s WEEKLy UPDATE
For the week of October 16

Operations Engineering
• Fog seal is expected to wrap up this 
week! Locations are posted daily on 
our social media sites. 

• Crews are preparing for winter! Wing 
plows have been added to all trucks 
with spinners to be installed next. 

• Tree trimming on plow routes is 
scheduled to occur after fog seal. This 
trimming ensures visibility for 
motorists as well as allows drivers to 
learn their routes for the new season. 

• Extra width mowing will finish in 
Arlington Township this week. 

• Graders are out repairing washouts 
on gravel roads in Arlington, 
Lawrence, Porter, and Bangor 
Townships. 

• The total patchers will be out to 
repair potholes during dry weather 
beginning on local roads in South 
Haven and Arlington Townships. 

NOTE: ALL operations are dependent on current weather conditions, equipment  availability, and staffing 
and are subject to change. For detailed information  regarding daily operations, please contact our office.

• 30th Street between CR 653 and 
M-43 in Almena Township is 
complete! Almena Township is 
hosting a "Grand Opening" of 30th 
Street on Monday, October 23rd at 
6 PM on site. 

• 80th Avenue between M-40 and 
29th Street in Porter Township was 
paved last week and shoulders are 
expected to be placed this week, 
weather permitting. 

• CR 388 between 29th Street and 
CR 653 S in Pine Grove Township 
continues with crushing and 
shaping this week. The scope of the 
project is a complete reconstruction. 

• CR 689 between 8th Avenue and 
CR 388 in South Haven Township 
continues this week with crushing 
and shaping the existing surface. 
The scope of the project is a 
complete reconstruction. 

• Paving and shoulders are complete 
on 16th Avenue between 62nd Street 
and 60th Street in Geneva Township. 
Up next: paint lines!

Engineering


